
Submitter: Phil Sano 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB238 

I write to strongly oppose SB238A, expanding police surveillance. Oregon benefits 

from the strongest interpretation of constitutional rights; this bill would severely strip 

out privacy. 

 

Over my decades of observation police departments are not concerned about 

protecting such constitutional rights. This bill offers no oversight and virtually no limits 

on use. 

 

Please keep our sky free from unconstitutional surveillance. 


